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MCOG Invites Residents of  Covelo, Laytonville, Brooktrails, Potter Valley and Hopland     

to Participate in Virtual Community Workshops 

 

 

The Mendocino Council of Governments (MCOG) is in the midst of a study of  transportation needs 

and solutions for the communities of Covelo, Laytonville, Brooktrails, Potter Valley and Hopland – 

five inland rural communities with no public transit services.  During the week of February 6th, 

virtual community workshops will be held with each of the target communities to present the 

findings of the needs assessment and preview potential mobility solutions.   

 

This is a chance for community members to hear what the consultants learned about transportation 

needs within each area and to comment on the mobility solutions that are being considered for 

recommendation. 

 

Virtual Workshops will be held at the following dates and times: 

• Brooktrails: February 7, 5:00 - 6:30 p.m. 

• Covelo: February 8, 11:00 a.m. - 12:30 p.m. 

• Potter Valley: February 9, 10:00 - 11:30 a.m. 

• Laytonville: February 9, 1:00 - 2:30 p.m. 

• Hopland: February 9, 5:00 - 6:30 p.m. 

 

Links to the virtual community workshops can be found on the project website at 

bit.ly/MCOGMobility. 

 

For further information, contact project manager Loretta Ellard at lellard@dbcteam.net or 707-234-

3434. 
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